
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Request for Approval of Modification Advice Form (MAF) No. 2023-09-11 to be used
for the Registration Fee of Participants in the SFFI Conference to be held on
November 8-12, 2023 at Subic Exhibition and Convention Center
1 message

R4B PENRO Marinduque <penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph> Fri, Sep 22, 2023 at 4:16 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Regional Office Ivb <denr_finance4b@yahoo.com>, Donna
Gordove <dmg.mimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: DENR Finance Marinduque Boac <denrfinancemarinduque2011@yahoo.com.ph>, MSD PENRO Marinduque
<msd.penromarinduque@gmail.com>

Greetings.

Kindly see and acknowledge upon receipt of the attached files.

Thank you.
--

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
PENRO MARINDUQUE
Phone: (042) 332-1490/ 332-0727; VOIP: 2705
Address: Capitol Compound, Barangay Bangbangalon, Boac, Marinduque 4900
Website: https://penromarinduque.gov.ph/
Email: penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph

--
DISCLAIMER
The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and other parties authorized
to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this e-mail and then immediately delete it from your system. Opinions contained in this
e-mail or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the DENR-PENRO Marinduque.
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Justification and request for Modification of Funds to be used for the registration fee of participants in the
SFFI Conference to be held on Nov 8-12,2023 at Subic Exhibition and Convention Center.pdf
3129K

MAF 2023-09-11.pdf
1025K
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